COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

11th ey, 1936.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your Return 5S¢ of the 9th instent
vespecting the steamer "DUNAFRIC®, I shall be glad if you
will let me know es soon a3 possible after the transfer has
been made of this vessel to the White Shipping Co., Itde,
as to wheSjeror not the naagl is to proceed to another
port to be broken wup.

1 sm, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

J'0 2019 !
* Lloyd's Register
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